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TOPIC/SUBIJECT OF

Seminar on ‘Practicing Statistics’, by Prof. Sat Gupta, University of North

THE ACTIVITY Carolina, USA

OBJECTIVES To make students aware about the career options available in the field of
statistics

METHODOLOGY Prof. Sat Gupta, University of North Carolina, USA, during his visit to India in
January 2018 was invited to the college by the department to interact with the
students.

OUTCOMES The students of both Departments, Mathematics and Statistics attended the

seminar. They learnt how one can pursue a career in practicing statistics and
be involved in research work with proper faculty guidance.
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Prof. Sat Gupta, USA delivering a talk on “Practicing Statistics” in 1 day seminar organised on 12 Jan
2018.

Activity Report

In collaboration with Department of Statistics, we conducted an informative seminar on the topic
‘Practicing Statistics’, by Prof. Sat Gupta, University of North Carolina, USA on January 12, 2018. The
students learnt how they can pursue the practice of statistics and be involved in research work with
proper faculty guidance.



